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Comments: I am completely against and outraged that culling of wild horses is once again being proposed, this

time for the Heber Wild horses. Arizona needs to remain true to its heritage and landscape. Part of the Wild

West. In 2019 we spent 6 months traveling the US in an RV.  We were horrified to see how many states no

longer have geographic distinction. Identical shopping centers EVERYWHERE. Rural communities have bull

dozers waiting to complete subdivisions. If Arizona doesn't remain part of the Wild West we will look just like

Cleveland!! 

 

Leave ALL wild horses to be managed by nature and or the humanity of volunteer management groups like the

Salt River herd.

 

If we remove the icons of the Southwest like the wild horses then we might as well bull doze the Suguaro, the

rock monuments all the icons of our homeland. 

 

To me eliminating or culling the herd of wild horses sounds like A SOLUTION LOOKING FOR A PROBLEM!  The

horses ARE NOT A PROBLEM. 


